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Thank you to all who made it to the community drop in session last week at the

Adjungbilly Community Hall. We had a great turnout and the Adjungbilly Public

School P&C put on some delicious treats and dinner for the event.
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The Bongongo Public School students got involved in an art and turbine making

activity and were able to learn more about wind farm technology from our staff.

For those who were unable to make it to the event, you can read more about the

project in our first community newsletter here:

Read full newsletter

Community consultation is a key part of the development process and the current

focus of our activities. Feedback from the community helps shape the development
during the formal planning process. We are seeking feedback from the local
community to better understand the scenic values of the region via a simple

questionnaire. You can participate using the link below:

Community Survey

Please don't hesitate to get in touch if you have any questions or would like to find a
time to meet with the project team. We are in the area regularly and welcome the

chance to meet and discuss the project with you.

Kind Regards,

Jessica Petersen

Project Manager
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https://cwprenewables.com/news/jeremiah-wind-farm-community-newsletter-march-2021
https://cwprenewables.com/news/jeremiah-wind-farm-community-values-survey
https://www.cwprenewables.com/?utm_source=hs_email&utm_medium=email&_hsenc=p2ANqtz-_Qx1izx-BJVzau18dCWdoyAsrm4Avwzope7jRdPE2JSMcTyE6_scajGqR4BRjBGxq6uWiv
https://cwprenewables.com/jeremiahwindfarm/?utm_source=hs_email&utm_medium=email&_hsenc=p2ANqtz-_Qx1izx-BJVzau18dCWdoyAsrm4Avwzope7jRdPE2JSMcTyE6_scajGqR4BRjBGxq6uWiv



